From:

Sent: 04 August 2019 21:15

To: Sild, Thomas

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 2019/2837/P
Mr.& Mrs.Lewis 176 Camden Road, NW1 9HG 4/8/2019

PLANNING APPLICATION 2019/2837/P

Re: 65 Camden Square, London NW1 9XD

(situated in Murray Street, corner of Camden Mews)

www.camden. gov.uk . viewplans

Planning Officer Thomas Sild 0207 974 3686

Dear Mr.Sild,

1 object to the planning proposal for 65 Camden Square,NW1 9XD.

As the original plans for a two-storey development were refused but

passed on appeal, it would be erroneous to give permission for a further storey to be added, making it a
three storey high building in

a designated Conservation Area.



The plans show a bulk mass to the edge of Camden Mews, with a loss of light and trees.
I notice no mention of replacement of trees in the application.

The two-storey cottage is currently in a pretty garden with trees,

all to be demolished for an edifice too large for its surroundings

in a Conservation Area.

Camden were right to refuse the original application, it makes

sense to refuse it now, at a time when we need more space

and more trees.

yours sincerely,

Mr. & Mrs. Lewis

PS. The current site for comments appears to be unavailable



